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5th May 2020 
 

Dear Year 4 pupils 

 

I am writing to you all to say hello and that I hope you and your families are all well.  I know 

that it may feel really strange at the moment, having to stay at home, and that lots of you are 

understandably missing your friends and family. 

 

Whilst school has been open, there are only a few pupils in each day and it feels very strange 

not to see you.  I have missed you all but I have enjoyed finding out how you have been getting 

on when I have been phoning your parents – I have even managed to speak to a few of you!  I 

have had a couple of photographs of you cooking at home with your family – but feel free to 

send me any pictures of the fun activities you are doing.  We have been quite busy in school too 

– the children have been doing English and Maths work from their packs and then taking part in 

a range of the activities in the afternoons, such as gardening, baking, building models and 

making lots of posters.  Lots of staff have been incredibly busy organising, tidying and cleaning 

to make the school all ready for when things do get back to normal. 

 

Well done for coping so far.  I hope you are managing to work through some of the activities in 

the Home Learning pack and on Starz.  Please try to keep up with your spellings and 

multiplications facts so that you do not forget everything that you worked so hard to learn.  

Remember that you can always email me if you do not understand something.  If you need extra 

resources, please let me know and also remember that there are some useful links on the school 

website about online resources that you could use (under the Parents tab, in the Home Learning 

section).   

 

Keep working hard.  I feel very proud of you all.  I hope you all continue to stay safe and that I 

will see you very soon. 
 

Best wishes 
Mrs McBeath 

Year 4 Teacher 
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